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President: Mike Carney 
Vice President: Ted Pervin 

Secretary: Open 
Treasurer: Mavis Nicolai 

NCCC Governor: Charlie Britten 
Activities: Dave & Kathy Fontanini 

Webmaster: John Gesslein 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Open 
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August: 8/7 - River City Corvettes Rally. 

8/27 - Onalaska American Legion Parade. 
8/28 - Monthly meeting.  

December: PLEASE NOTE - NO MEETING IN DECEMBER  
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August 2011 Newsletter - July Meeting Notes 
General Meeting: Attendance: Dave Fontanini, Mike and Cindi Carney, Charlie and 
Carol Britten, Tom Stibbe, Tom Jerisha, Ted and Kathy Pervin, Phil Murray and a cameo 
appearance by Dennis Schaper.  

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from last meeting passed around for review.  

Treasurer’s Report: No report.  

Governor’s Report: Charlie discussed the Rally on August 7. Registration at 11:00 a.m.  

Webmaster’s Report: No report.  

Event Chairperson: A trip to Hastings, MN in September with the Eau Claire Club is 
being discussed.  

Sunday, August 7, River City Corvettes Rally at Brenengen Chevrolet.  

Saturday, August 27, Onalaska American Legion Parade.  

Sunday, August 28, Monthly meeting.  

Old Business: Phil brought in two samples of shirts to be considered for our official 
apparel. The two color shirt is $37.50 and the three color shirt is $41.00. There will be a 
vote at the next meeting on this issue.  

Money from the Car Show was distributed to the Boys and Girls Club and local food 
pantries. The food collected was divided between these food pantries.  

An inventory was done of items in the club’s trailer. The trailer will be moved to Dennis’ 
mother’s farm.  

New Business: No new business.  



Adjournment: Motion was made by Tom Stibbe to adjourn. Seconded by Charlie 
Britten.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Recorder: Kathy Pervin  
 

 

September Birthdays 
Martha Hoffland 9/11 
Susan Gesslein 9/13 

Mary Stibbe 9/25  
 
 

Governor’s Report - August 2011  
River City Rally is almost here! 
We learned a lot last year and I am confident it will run much smoother and we will get 
people on the road much sooner. We listened to comments to improve the event. We will 
number the cars, we will send pre-registered participants out first. We will do a random 
drawing first so we will have many of the points entered when participants return. We 
will have an equal number of questions per event. We will make the questions a little 
challenging but not impossible. We are starting earlier and promise to get all out much 
earlier. We want everyone to have a fun, smooth day. We chose some beautiful winding 
roads through the scenic bluff country. Even though it’s a Rain or Shine event hope for 
Shine since it would be a great ride to take with the roof off or the top down at a pace you 



can take in the wonderful area we live. I want to welcome all the new members who have 
looked at and joined the club. 
Welcome aboard! 
We have proven that our best promotion is word of mouth. I ask each of you to tell your 
friends with Corvettes how much fun we have and where we go. As good as our events 
are we need each of you to be an ambassador for the club and encourage other Corvette 
people to come out and play. Del worked on me for years and I am glad he was so 
persistent. 
Let’s go out and play 
 
-Respectfully, 
Charlie Britten 
Governor 
River City Corvettes  
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of August, please check the Events 
Calendar page.  

Check out our Facebook page, a link to it is on our home page.  

To get a copy of this month's newsletter, just click on Download.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at postmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 
RCC Webmaster, 
John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
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